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To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is intended to provide the Federal Communications Commission notification
of 2 completed frequency change for WIUX-LP in Bloomington, Indiana. WIUX-LP is

no longer broadcasting on 100.3FM. The frequency change to 99.1FM was completed at
12:01 AM on June 4", 2007.

if there are any questions, concerns, or additional forms or paperwork that need to be
completed, please do not hesitate to contact WIUX-LP. I can be reached via telephone at
{317) 372-0061 or at the WIUX office at (812) 855-7862 ext. 1. I can also be contacted
via email at crshank(@indiana.edu or manager@wiux.org.

As a student organization on Indiana University’s campus, we appreciate the wonderful
educational opportunities that a low-power FM license allows students to access. As a
station comprised of undergraduates with various interests and many different
backgrounds, our student radio station has provided a common ground and collective
voice for Indiana University students for many years. We hope to continue the tradition
of providing the Bloomington community with quality programming, while allowing
students to have experiences that will provide them benefit, no matter where their lives
take them.

Thank you for your time,

Craig Shank
WIUX Station Manager
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